
County of El Dorado 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED LEASE AGREEMENT AMENDMENT 

Pursuant to Government Code 25537, 6061, Notice is hereby given that a public meeting will be held at 
9:00 a.m. on June 14, 2016, in the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 Fair 
Lane, Placerville, California. The public meeting will consider extending the lease of 96 square feet of 
office space located at the County's facility on 2441 Headington Road, Placerville, California 95667 to the 
Assembly Committee on Rules, California State Assembly. The proposed lease amendment would 
extend the occupancy to February 28, 2018 for 0.00 (zero dollars) over the term. 
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